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Due to the continuing Covid-19 pandemic, the Quilt Guild is doing a monthly education meeting 
via Zoom, until we can meet together again. 
 
While waiting for the education meeting to start the following items were discussed. 
 
Jeanette has been in contact with the church and as of right now we should be able to have our 
regular Guild meeting in March. 
 
Put your Show and Tell on Facebook. 
 
Dues are due.  Everyone should have received an email from Joyce White on the yearly dues. 
Any questions please contact Joyce. 
 
Next board meeting will be March 2nd at 6:30 PM via Zoom. 
Susan Collins will be on vacation. 
 
Darlene Bott’s husband has been in the hospital. 
 
Jeannette asked for any tips that we wanted to share. 
Marie Montalvo - Stay out of fabric stores. (Laughing) 
 
Celia Weeks showed us her projects she has been working on.  One she just finished was a 
Bargello quilt. 
 
Mary Montalvo showed her current embroidery of Lay Daisy. 
 
Education – Improvisational Quilts – Connie Rafferty   
 
She talked about the process of doing improvisational quilts. 
Need to think things through clearly before starting a project. 
Keep working with it. 
Play with ideas 
Be bold 
Look at all sizes and shapes not just new pieces 
 
She showed pictures from her phone on several pieces she had worked on. 
 
Zoom Meeting Ended. 


